
 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

 
You can buy all of your child’s uniform, in the school colours, from High Street shops  If you would like to 

purchase uniform with the school logo on then you can do this through A to Z clothing or Pages Schoolwear.  

www.schoolshop.co.uk  

www.pages-schoolwear.co.uk/    

 

The school colours are blue and grey. Sweatshirts or cardigans should be navy blue, with a light blue polo neck 

t-shirt and grey trousers/short trousers or skirt/pinafore.  Blue check dresses are also available for when the 

weather is warmer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What to Bring on the First Day 
 

As well as having their school uniform, your child will also need to bring the following items               

on their first day: 

 

 A coat 

 A PE bag containing a white polo shirt and navy blue/black PE shorts  

Please note: A PE bag will be given to you at your home visit appointment in September. 

 A reading book bag – please purchase the bag from school (£4) and do not use a back 

pack due to lack of storage space 

 Spare clothing in case of ‘mishaps’ – one pair of pants/knickers, 1 pair of socks, 1 

skirt/pair of trousers 

 A water bottle – please purchase from school (£1.50) 

 

There will be water bottles and school bags available to purchase on your child’s taster 

session on the following date – Tuesday 11th July 2023 

 

You can also access second hand uniform from St Luke’s Church – Information on this will be 

given in September.  

 

 
 

 

It is very important to put your child’s name on every piece of the uniform 

as the school does not accept responsibility for lost items. 

 

 
 

Again, please remember to label every piece of your child’s 

clothing.  

 
 

http://www.schoolshop.co.uk/
http://www.pages-schoolwear.co.uk/

